
Monday                                  LA JOLLA HIGH SCHOOL 
September 14, 2015              BULLETIN     No. 4 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY SEPTEMBER STAFF MEMBERS: 
Sept. 1: Glenn Morgan, Sept. 12; Tony Meeks, Sept. 14: Valerie Benito, Sept. 16: Robert Boyd, 

Sept. 17: Kristen Salehi, Sept. 21: Noemi Aguilar, Sept. 24: David Bueno 

 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

1. Attention Vikings! If you are interested in participating in the Mock Trial Team this year, 
please see Mr. Lawrence in Room 309 for information on how to join. Mock Trial is a lot of 
fun and a great thing to put on your college applications and resumes.  

 

2 Sign Up to donate blood on Oct. 6th. Sign up with a Blood Drive Club member or in Room 
903. Ages 15 and up may donate.  

 
3.  Club applications are available online under ASB forms. Applications are due on September 21st 

by the end of lunch, (12:15), in room 803. Club day is Oct. 2nd. 
 
4. The Student Store will be open starting today! . 
 
5. Freshmen interested in joining ASB, please come by room 803 or email jcaviola@sandi.net by 

the end of the day today. 
 
6. We are waiting on the student i.d. equipment to arrive. When we’re able to make new student 

i.d’s, we will make an announcement in the bulletin.  
   
7. Here at the Finance Office hours: 

 
            Before School – 7:05-7:20am 
            Lunch – 11:34am-12:09pm 

After School – 2:15-2:30pm  (Fridays the Finance Office is closed after school unless 
there is a major event such as football games, dances, PSAT exams, CSF dues, Airband, 
Senior Dues, and Prom) 

 
Items sold online are as follows: 
 
            PE clothing 
            SAC Stickers  

Art Materials 
            Wood Technology Materials 
            Ceramics Materials 
            Yearbook 
            Senior Ads 
 
Thank you!  
             

Rose Eckermann 

And here is the link to the webstore:  

mailto:jcaviola@sandi.net


 
 https://webstores.activenetwork.com/school-software/la_jolla_high_school/ 
 
 
 

8. YEARBOOK PHOTO MAKEUP DAY will be Monday, September 28. Mark your calendars. 
 
9. TWO WRITING CLUBS, with Ms. LeCren as advisor, will be forming this year. Come to Room 
513 during lunch today for more information. You can join one, or both. 
 
10. ALL UNDERCLASSMEN AND STAFF who want to make sure they get a yearbook, can buy one 
online or at the financial office for $70. The price goes up after winter break. 
 
11. On Friday, September 18th, all social studies / history classes are invited to attend our 
celebration of the US Constitution in the auditorium throughout the entire school day.The 
American Civil Liberties Union (ACLU) provides guest speakers on, or around, Constitution Day. 
The speakers are lawyers, judges, and experts in the law, and they share their expertise 
regarding the US Constitution, as well as their specific area of law. 
 
12. The grace period for tardies is over. The official tardy policy is in the student handbook. Don’t 
be late to class!  
 
13. Please follow the Viking dress code! As stated in our LJHS student handbook, unacceptable 
attire includes, but is not limited to, bare midriffs, tube tops, spaghetti straps, exposed bra straps, 
off-the-shoulder tops, backless tops, very short skirts or shorts, pajamas, exposed 
undergarments, sagging trousers, immodest clothing, chains (including wallet chains) slippers, 
and any clothing featuring controlled substances (including tobacco), weapons, obscenities, 
vulgarities, hate language, sexual innuendos, or gang affiliations. 
 
Upon the first violation, students will be required to change into school-provided clothing.  On the 
second violation, we will require a parent to bring proper clothing to school before the student 
may return to class.  A third violation will result in suspension for one day for defiance. Thanks for 
keeping our learning environment respectful and tasteful. And Stay Classy San Diego!  
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